Military Medical Student Association

Meeting Agenda
30 October 2006

1. Report from the student organization fair.

Notes: separate the recruiters’ tables so that they are not right next to each other.
2. Election of 2006-2007 officers by paper and email ballots. 50% majority required to pass.


No email nominations were received, only votes for current members.

Email Votes Received:



A) two votes for each current member in their current position


B) one vote for Heather Ostmann as Navy Chairperson


C) two votes for Richard Knight as president

Notes: new officers – Heather Ostmann, Chairperson of the Navy Section; Young-Me Chung, Chairperson of the Air Force Section; Ashley Urick, Chairperson of the Army Section; Rachel Sparks, Vice President; Richard Knight, President
3. Suggestions for Webpage

A) Home page


B) Please send me your links

C) Tips for the match


D) Volunteers for the spotlight – Rachel and Richard

E) Personal Experiences: training, clerkships, stations, etc. from all branches

F) Army, Navy, Air Force pages – suggestions? Basic HPSP and military medicine 

information

Notes: add meeting minutes
4. Proposed amendments to the constitution:


A) The following is proposed to be added:

Article VI, Section 4: Fourth year medical students will not be elected as officers during the annual elections in October due to their anticipated graduation and subsequent vacancy of their position. Two exceptions will apply: (1) if the position is not filled by another person at the time of election, the fourth year student may continue to serve until a replacement officer fills the position, and (2) if the fourth year student expects to fulfill the requirements of the office after graduation until the annual elections.

Notes: the amendments was approved unanimously
5. Ideas for events.

A) Community service: habitat for humanity, Aloha House; advertise to the classes about a run/event for charity that MMSA is taking part in and invite everyone else. This minimizes organizational work load (someone else would be organizing the event, e.g. breast cancer walk). Also, Veterans’ Day was discussed and an email will be sent to the class discussing any community events for the day.

B) Social/fitness: bike n beer

C) Visit McChord, Fort Lewis, Bremerton

D) Guest speaker from family medicine residency at Travis AFB, a UW alumna – 

Leslee Kane is arranging this – Notes: send Leslee an email.
6. Questions/Concerns?

Notes: Dr. Tiu from family medicine at Madigan may be willing to give a joint talk with MMSA and family medicine dept – Jeff will contact. Benjamin Stearns, a vascular surgeon who talked to MMSA at the Madigan officers’ club last spring, would be a good speaker to invite.
Author: Richard Knight, 2d Lt, USAFR

